
Proverbs 22:6 ‘Train up a child in the way he should go:
and when he is old, he will not depart from it.’

love... joy... patience... kindness... self-control

A u t u m n  2 :  W e e k  2

ST MARGARET'S
         Primary School  

,Dear Parents, Carers and School Community, 

BHM
This past month, we were honored to host a series of events dedicated to Black History Month,
which were both educational and inspiring for our children and families. These events helped
to deepen our understanding and appreciation for the diverse and impactful contributions of
Black British individuals throughout history. A special thank you goes out to Ms. Dairo and our
devoted staff who worked tirelessly to bring these activities to life. From interactive sessions
and workshops to engaging assemblies and art exhibitions, their efforts have a long lasting
effect on our children, fostering knowledge, respect, and empathy.

Attendance
Many of you may have seen media coverage regarding the importance of school attendance
and the increase in penalty notice tariff.
Our school is working with the services of Education Welfare Advisory & Support Service Ltd
who will be supporting us in monitoring attendance.
As a school, we want to support you but we will challenge and enforce irregular attendance
without justifiable cause.
Please note, we will require medical evidence for absences of 5 days or more or where patterns
of absences emerge. In addition, persistent lateness will be closely monitored and leaves of
absence during term time will not be granted in accordance with government guidelines. If
taken, a penalty notice will be served.
Please contact the school office if you would like any support with your child's attendance.

Parent Workshops
Our Parent Workshops will resume on w/c 25th November, starting with SEND led by our
SENDCO, Ms Lawrence. More information about this workshop will be shared nearer the time. 

“Do not forget to do good and to share with others, for with such sacrifices God is pleased.” –
Hebrews 13:16
Let us continue to reach out and support one another as we build a community grounded in
kindness and service.
With warm regards,
Mrs Bannon 

Headteacher



STARS OF THe WEEK!

love... joy... patience... kindness... self-control
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Many of you may have seen media coverage regarding the importance of
school attendance and the increase in penalty notice tariff.

Our school is working with the services of Education Welfare Advisory &
Support Service Ltd who will be supporting us in monitoring attendance.

As a school, we want to support you but we will challenge and enforce irregular
attendance without justifiable cause.

Please note, we will require medical evidence for absences of 5 days or
more or where patterns of absences emerge. In addition, persistent

lateness will be closely monitored and leaves of absence during term time
will not be granted in accordance with government guidelines. If taken, 

a penalty notice will be served.

Please contact the school office if you would like any support with your
child's attendance.

Well done to 

Reception -  Miss Phaup

For Winning 'Attendance of the Week'
with the best attendance of:

99.25%

AttendanceAttendance  



Reception - Prospective Open Days 2025-2026 Open Days

Our open dates are as follows

Monday 7th October 2024 @ 10am
Wednesday 13th November 2024 @ 6pm
Saturday 14th December 2024 @ 10am
Wednesday 8th January 2025 @ 10am

Please confirm your attendance by emailing :
st-margarets-school@genesistrust.net

We look forward to welcoming you to our school



If you have any spare of the below uniform items, and would like to donate them to
the school. please bring them to the school office. 

Thank you.

Tights
Socks

Knickers / pants

Please ensure your child is coming into school with the correct uniform.
Please make sure your child is wearing the St Margaret’s logo on them.

NO trainers to be worn - Black school shoes only.

NO dangly / hanging earrings / hoops. ONLY small studs should be
worn. Please see page below, the list of the correct uniform.





Money raised so
far 

absolutelyincredible!!only 24 days leftto collect !!!!



Term Dates
2024 - 2025



21/11/24 TO 28/11/24
*Big discounts all items



Lest We Forget

REMEMBRANCE DAY SERVICE
8/11/2024



PYJAMA DAY

Wear your favourite pyjamas to school!
School fundraiser - All donations welcome



We have been overwhelmed by the entries for our language
competition. Therefore, we would like to extend the deadline to
Monday 11th November 2024. Please encourage your child to
participate, as it is a wonderful opportunity to share their own
culture or to perhaps even learn about a different culture.
Welookforwardtoseeing even more entries. The winners will be
announced the Friday after the competition ends.
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AROLS BY CANDLELIGHT  

Join us on Wednesday
 18th December @ 3.10pm

in the front playground

Wear your Christmas
jumper to school 

Thursday 12th December
 £1.00 donation for

 

 Christmas Lunch 
 Thursday 19th December 

 Please ensure that you
book on Parent Pay to
avoid disappointment

The Nativity 
Reception and Year 1

classes ONLY on 
Tuesday 17th December. 

 Parents are invited to
watch @ 2pm.

School closes @ 1.30pm on
Thursday 19th December
Please be prompt when

picking up your child. There
will be NO Smarties on this

day.



ROAST TURKEY DINNER

CHERRY & VANILLA CHRISTMAS CAKE (V)

or

MUSHROOM & SQUASH WELLINGTON (Ve)

a festive pud from 

a traditional Christmas dish from the 
served with all the trimmings

a traditional Christmas dish from the 
served with all the trimmings

Edwards & Ward

UK

UK

FESTIVE FACT
IN FRANCE CHILDREN LEAVE THEIR
SHOES OUT TO BE FILLED BY FATHER

CHRISTMAS RATHER THAN A STOCKING!


